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Chickenpox and Slapped 

Cheek seem to be 

sweeping through the 

school at the moment. 

Hopefully, the children 

will soon recover from 

these childhood 

ailments and be back to 

full fitness! Being out in 

the fresh air and 

sunshine is bound to 

help! 

As soon as the Slapped 

Cheek rash appears, the 

children are no longer 

infectious and it is quite 

acceptable for them to 

be in school. Of course, 

if children are ill in 

school, we will call 

parents, but if they are  

well enough, it is 

important that they 

attend. 

Wishing everyone good 

health! 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Tiana-Mae Atkinson – for being so 
helpful to the adults and her 
friends. 

Mrs Beck Holden Bickerdike – for his 
amazing writing this week. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Keaton Wood – for a much 
improved attitude to learning. 

Miss Daly Dylan Poulter-Wallis – for working 
hard and taking pride in his 
English work. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Rishidev Nair – for showcasing 
excellent sewing skills in DT. 

Mr Warden Ava-May Smith – for using 
descriptive language in her 
writing. 

Mrs Robson Titan Bunsai – for super angles 
work in maths. 

Mr Rochfort Riley Tyler – for an excellent all 
round effort. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec   Liyon Sijo   Yr 1    Dottie Orchard 

Yr 2  Clayton Atkinson  Yr 3   Olivia Hall 

Yr 4   Emilia Kirton Yr 5   Joey-Logan Walker 

Yr 6   Leighton Ward  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

91% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

13th May   Year 6 SATS 

17th May Year 3 Visit to Yorkshire Arboretum 

5th June Reception to Butterfly World 

11th June KS2 to Countryside Day 

WC 17th June Sports Week 

21st June Sports Day 

26th June Yr 1/2 Saltburn Visit 

1st July Year 6 to London 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 72% 

Yr 1 91% 

Yr 2 87% 

Yr 3 95% 

Yr 4 92% 

Yr 5 98% 

Yr 6 97% 
 

 

 YEAR 6 SATS 

NEXT WEEK! 
We will be providing breakfast during 

SATS week (w c 13th May) from 8am 

for our Year 6 group. Please ensure 

that children arrive promptly during 

this period and sleep well! 

 
 

 

100% Attendance 

15 

 

LOST 

JUMPERS 

 

We struggle to 

return misplaced 

jumpers when they 

are not named. 

Please help by 

naming all clothing. 

THANK YOU 

 

CHICKENPOX 

 
We have a number of cases of 

chickenpox in school. Children 

should remain at home until spots 

are dry and scabbed over. 

DO 

• drink plenty of fluid (try ice lollies if your child 
is not drinking) to avoid dehydration 

• take paracetamol to help with pain and 
discomfort 

• cut your child's fingernails and put socks on 
their hands at night to stop them scratching 

• use cooling creams or gels from a pharmacy 

• speak to a pharmacist about 
using antihistamine medicine to help itching 

• bathe in cool water and pat the skin dry (do 
not rub) 

• dress in loose clothes 

DON’T 

• do not use ibuprofen unless advised to do so 
by a doctor, as it may cause serious skin 
infections 

• do not give aspirin to children under 16 

• do not go near newborn babies, or anyone 
who is pregnant or has a weakened immune 
system, as chickenpox can be dangerous for 
them 

• do not scratch the spots, as scratching can 
cause scarring 

 
 

 

 

We are still having 

reports of dogs on 

school premises. Please 

respect our Health & 

Safety policy. 

 

Bag2School Collection 

12th July 

2024 
 

 

 

16TH MAY 
Food Fest Lunch 

Chicken Burger/Veggie Burger 
Wedges 

Ketchup     Veg Sticks 
Cheese Sandwich 

Cheese Jacket Potato 
Ice Cream & Fruit 

 

Please check 
your child’s 

phone. We are 
aware that some 

children are 
accessing 

inappropriate 
platforms. 

https://www.nhs.uk/medicines/paracetamol-for-children/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/antihistamines/
https://www.nhs.uk/medicines/ibuprofen-for-children/

